
PPLD Kids at Home Art Show 

Take advantage of a fun opportunity to celebrate creativity and community!   

The annual Homeschool Art Show, originally scheduled for April at East Library, is moving online. Even 

though all Libraries are temporarily closed due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we still wanted to celebrate 

this fun and imaginative event!  We are excited to offer this art show as a digital display this year.  

In the spirit of community, and since so many students are now learning from home, we are inviting all 

kids in grades K-12 across El Paso County to submit images of their works of art.    

Any type of art – paintings, sketches, sculptures, photographs, fiber works, you name it – will be 

accepted. Go to this link to submit artwork: https://ppld.librariesshare.com/ppldhomeartshow/. The link 

to view the Art Show will be posted at a later date. 
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